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From: Lee Lee <thewhiteoakgallery@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 2:46 PM
To: SGGA Exhibits
Subject: Social gaming/poker rooms

Please continue to allow social gaming in Oregon. My husband and I both enjoy being together in a classy 
poker venue like The Final Table in Portland. We are retired teachers and love the "date nights" and socializing 
we are able to do there. 
I have never in the 3 years I have played there seen problematic instances of drunk behaviors or drugs. This is a 
very positive outlet and competitive substitute my husband has after coaching high school and college sports for 
36 years. 
Lori McLaughlin and Terry McLaughlin 
503-689-7544
Thank you


